
 

Burtle Parish Council Summary – February 2019 

An extra meeting was held on 20th February to discuss the additional information and plans submitted for 

Planning application at the school site.  Comments were required by 28th February ahead of the March 

Sedgemoor Planning Committee meeting.  

Unfortunately, the discussion had to go ahead without the benefit of a response to an email to the 

planning officer asking for clarification on some matters.  After much discussion Cllrs were unanimous in 

being unable to support the application although they agreed not to pursue some aspects in the interests 

of conciliation. The main reasons still causing concern are the proposed boundary treatment, overlooking 

of the churchyard and neighbouring properties and the impact on the adjoining grade 2 listed church. A full 

copy of the response is appended to the minutes of the meeting which may be found on the Parish Council 

page of the Burtle website.  

 


